
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
  

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-092 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Principals (K-12) 
Curriculum Directors 
Instructional Facilitators/Coaches 
EL District Coordinators 
EL Teachers 

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: August 2, 2021 

SUBJECT: Webinar on English Learners and Title III Funding 

WEBINAR ON ENGLISH LEARNERS AND 
TITLE III FUNDING 
The Wyoming Department of Education invites all districts to participate in a quarterly webinar from 
3:45-5 p.m. on September 16, 2021. This webinar is designed to provide up-to-date clarifying 
information and specific details on revisions to English Learner (EL) and Title III programs, processes, 
and documents. Sessions offer guidance on a number of topics specific to districts serving ELs, 
benefiting even those districts that do not currently serve EL students. The guidance will assist 
districts that may receive an EL student to provide programs and services as required by law. 
Join the webinar via the Zoom online platform here, or dial 1-720-928-9299 and use Meeting ID: 
914 8706 1151 and Passcode: 712224. 

For more information, contact Antoinette Hallam, EL Consultant, at 307-777-5217, or 
antoinette.hallam@wyo.gov, or Jessica Fancher, Title I-D, Subpart 2 and Title III Program Manager, at 
307-777-8964, or jessica.fancher3@wyo.gov. 
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